
 
20 November 2023 
 
By email: fyi-request-24495-2d4003f2@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Mar, 
 
I refer to your information request dated 21 October 2023 made under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act). You requested the following information: 
 

1. “The number of HSFY General category students who applied to the BDS programme which 
will commence in 2024. 

 
2. The number of those HSFY General category applicants who met the UCAT thresholds and 

be invited to interview for the BDS programme for entry into 2024.” 
 
 
 Subject to the below comment, see below the information you have requested:  
 

• The data is correct as at 20 November 2023. 
 

1. The number of HSFY general category applicants to the 2024 Bachelor of Dentistry 
Programme. 

 
There were 220 applicants to the 2024 Bachelor of Dental Surgery (BDS) programme via the Health 
Sciences First Year (HSFY) General category. 

 
2. The number of HSFY general category applicants to the 2024 Bachelor of Dentistry 

Programme who were above the UCAT threshold and were invited to interview. 
 
There were 87 applicants who were above the UCAT interview thresholds for entry to the 2024 BDS 
programme via the HSFY General category. 
 
I trust that this information will be helpful. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jo Pearson 
Official Information Act Administrator 
Office of the Registrar 
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